
 

October 14, 2022 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CLOSED SESSION MEETING 
 

GATEWAY TECHNICAL COLLEGE 
DISTRICT BOARD 

Closed Session Meeting 
Saturday, October 15, 2022 – 12:00 p.m.  

Virtual Only Meeting 
 
 

On Saturday, October 15, 2022 the Gateway Technical College District Board 
will meet in closed session pursuant to Wisconsin Statutes 19.85(1)(c) to 
discuss the contract for the presidential candidate. The Board will not 
reconvene in open session to take action on items discussed in closed session. 
 
For questions please contact Kelly Bartlett at bartlettk@gtc.edu.  
 
 

 
Bryan D. Albrecht, Ed.D. 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
 

 
To request disability accommodations, contact the Compliance Manager at 262-564-3062/Wisconsin Relay  

711, or vollendorfj@gtc.edu, at least three days in advance. 
 To view Gateway's Notice Under the Americans with Disabilities Act, visit gtc.edu/eeo. 
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